Opening of the 2013-2014 EZReports database

At the end of each school year the EZReports database closes and a new one opens.  The process for the 2012-2013 database closure is as follows:

 

 

June 3th at 8am – the 2013-2014 data base will open.  YOU WILL ENTER YOUR SUMMER SESSIONS INTO THIS DATABASE.  
June28th at midnight – the 2012-2013 data base will close.  Any attendance information that needs to be entered should be finished. You will not have access to this database again.  Note to Program Directors & Local Evaluators:  Any reports you may need for the 2012-2013 programming year should run and save prior to the database closing.  
Use this web address for the 2013-2014 data base: https://www.ezreports.org/Colorado1314
You will then be asked which year you want to enter.  
You will use the same username and password for both databases.  
Important Information about the transition:  

1. Sessions (classes) will not be copied over into the new database.
2. Activities will be moved into the new database. 
3. Attendance and enrollment options for sites will remain locked and be moved into the new database. If you need to change either of these options, notify Marilyn McGrath by May 15. 

Important Information about students:
1. All the students in the manage registration (active tab) will be moved over to ‘Register Student’ list in the 2013-2014 database. (This can be found under Registration – Register Student). 
2. Sites will start the next year system with a clean registration page. In this case, the 2013-2014 system will show no students under Manage Registration.
3. Moving all students to ‘Register student’ list will allow each site to register only returning students.  
4. Each student will be increased by one grade automatically.  You will need to pay close attention when setting up summer classes and grades for those classes.  Also, if a student was held back, you will manually need to go in and correct that information.  

